
Rumor has it that there 
may be a Shortage of Toi-
let Paper on Campus !.  So 
be  kind to your Hosts—
Bring you own.

I heard (not confirmed) 
that 50 
have paid for the Tourna-
ment Champagne Brunch-
still have room for 20 
more-see Pat Lazenby.

Hope everyone has made 
their reservations for Feb-
ruary 30th.  FDOTB-
BYOF should be a sell out. 
Remember to bring your 
Complimentary Passes.  
Next year we will go back 
and hold it as usual on 
February 29th.

That’s all folks.

The Phantom Reporter.

KEEP SMILING

BE HAPPY

“TIS THE SEASON”  

MKV               Fred Stolz 
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Early Bird 
Sign Up 
00% Off

Regarding this Under Ground News Letter. 
Anyone who wants to write an article for this 
Newsletter please contact the Publisher, 
The Langendorf’s @ 211.

The Publisher accepts no responsibility or 
liability for the authenticity or accuracy 
of the articles.

While waiting to begin the 
3rd quarter match to be-
gin  Sherrie Vandersnick 
seemed very nervous.  She 
need not have been—her 
partner Dr. Bill Green was 
there to help out on the 
match against the formi-
dable Kay Ghean and 
George “Slugger” 
McDowell.  The game be-
gan high scoring with Kay 
and George holding their 
own at 43 to 47.  Then eve-
ryone clapped when Mary 
Lou arrived 10 minutes 
after play had begun.  
Their next five turns Kay 
and George did not score a 
point.  The shortest game 
this season ended when 
Dr. Bill and “Sherrie” won 
100 to 50.

Mary Lou swears she did 
not  damage her toe by 
kicking Don– it was a ta-
ble.

Discussion was had about 
the last quarter final 
match to be played this 
Thursday at 3 pm. Is still 
tentative ?.  Lets plan on 
it !.

Pat Lazenby who is in charge of collecting 
$20 per person for the Shuffleboard 
Tournament Championship Awards 
Brunch to be  held February 22 at 11 am 
at the Royal Lahaina next door requests 
cash only—no credit  cards or checks 
please.


